
Blessing Family Festival in Pskov 

Russia, Pskov, Yuriy Gavrilin - November 3, 2018 

On November 3, 2018, four couples received the Marriage Blessing at a Family Festival held in the 
northwestern Russian city of Pskov. Twenty-seven adults attended the program. 

During the three weeks in which we prepared for the festival, we met elderly people of the Pskov 
veterans club. We met attendees of a women’s club, where I led a conversation about family relations 
and invited them to the festival. Also I invited my friends and relatives. 

Besides that, I cooperated with the head of a public organization which had contacts with families of 
different nationalities. Some of them were families of Dagestan, Armenian, and Gagauzian nationality. 
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